
 
 

 

Staying Safe with Hillel 

Fall 2021 COVID-19 Guidelines 

 Cleveland Hillel expects that all participants are fully vaccinated.  

 

 Cleveland Hillel recommends all participants practice safe physical           
distancing.   

 

 Masks will be required for everyone inside Hillel spaces.  

 A mask will be provided for those who arrive without one. 
 

 It is recommended to wear a mask outside when in close proximity to    

others.  
 When eating outside, we recommend appropriate physical distancing.  
 

 All Hillel-sponsored events will require pre-event registrations.   

 Registration forms can be found on our website or scan the QR code below. 
 

 Please adhere to food service guidelines as directed by Hillel staff at all 

events. 
 When possible, we will offer individually packaged food to minimize contact.  
 

 If you have any COVID-19 symptoms or believe you have been exposed to 
someone with COVID, please contact a healthcare professional, stay home 
and take care of yourself.  

 Once you have a negative COVID test, you will be able to join Hillel           
programming again!  

 If you test positive and have attended a Hillel event in the past week, email 
jross@clevelandhillel.org 

 Scan the QR code to access Cleveland Hillel’s Chicken soup hotline! 
 

 All Cleveland Hillel staff are vaccinated and we can’t wait to see you. 

 

Cleveland Hillel Staff Reserves The 
Right To Change These Policies At 

Any Time As Further Data And Covid-
Related Updates Are Provided.  


